
 

Los Angeles City Councilmember Paul Koretz and the Department of City Planning 

INVITE YOU to a 

Meet & Greet with Vince Bertoni 

New Director of the Department of City Planning 

 Encino Community Center – Auditorium 

4935 Balboa Blvd., Encino, CA 91316 

Wednesday, November 30th, 2016 

7 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

 

 

Sponsored by: 

 

Please join me as we welcome the new Los Angeles Department of 

City Planning (LADCP) General Manager, Vince Bertoni.  This is a great 

time for you to meet him, and discuss his department’s initiatives. 

Parking is available on the parking lot at the community center within 

walking distance of the auditorium.  Index cards will be available 

before the meeting to fill out for questions. 

*Please RSVP to my Chief of Staff, Joan Pelico, at 

joan.pelico@lacity.org. 


